
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 26h April 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have been practising our grammar skills  
In Maths, we have been revising calculations 
In Spanish, we were learning how to ask for food! 
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Sasha and Logan for their Maths 

Headteachers Award: Tom for Respect, Love & Perseverance and Archie for Love  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ This week we have enjoyed PE because we got to go on the field and start athletics!” 

Aldous  

Reminders & Messages   

Hind Leap Meeting– Wednesday 9th may at 3.30pm in Badgers Class. For 

parents & Children to attend.  

 

 

 

 


